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ACE / ARB stable dose letter 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam 
 
You recently had an appointment at the surgery to review your blood pressure and 
check your kidney function.  
 
Following this we are pleased to inform you that your kidney function is normal and 
also your blood pressure has reduced to within the normal range. This means that 
your current dose of your ACE inhibitor (usually Ramipril) or your ARB medication 
(usually Losartan)  – is the correct dose and does not need to be changed. 
 
You do not need to do anything differently. Please continue to take the same 
dose of your medication as currently. You will be called for a routine review of your 
hypertension when it falls due. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this do not hesitate to contact the practice and 
speak with the doctor. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Drs Adams, Ahmed, Dalton, Fisher, Gordon, Hallas, Oxley, Theaker 
 
 
 
 
 
 


